
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1:  Kya  Class 2: Adelaide   Class 3  Samuel R  Class 4  Ethan 

 
Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Nathaniel M, Ella A 

 

6th January 2023 

 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1: Harrison   Class 2: Maryam      Class 3  Suleiman 
 

Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Aisha K, Polly B, Poppy-Eve, Martha O, Maryam K, Morgan P, Dillon S,  
Annabel C, Bertie G 

Dear Parents, 
 
Happy New Year to all of our families, I hope you had a great Christmas and a restful break. 
 
We have a busy term and year ahead of us, starting with the Young Voices concert in Birmingham on 
Monday.  I would like to wish all of the children good luck!  They have been working so hard to learn all 
of the words and dance moves, and I am sure they will create memories that will stay with them         
forever.  It's going to be a great day! 
 
At the start of 2023 I would like to remind everyone about some of our Fruits of the Spirit.  This week 
we have focused on gentleness and kindness.  These are such essential values, and as we begin a 
new year we are reminding the children of the importance of being kind and gentle.  The children have 
responded wonderfully! 
 
Have a great weekend, and I hope this year is a happy and successful one for all of our children and 
families.  
 
Best Wishes 
Mr Baxter 
Thank you. 

 ALL SAINTS 
 

CLASS 1   -  93% 
 

CLASS 2   -  93% 
 

 CLASS 3   -  97% 
 

CLASS 4   -  96% 

NEEDWOOD 
 

CLASS 1  -  99% 
 

CLASS 2  -  100% 
 

CLASS 3  -  94% 
 

ATTENDANCE  

(Bronze Cup) 

Sienna S   (Bronze Star) 

(Red Star) 

 William C   (Gold Star) 



 
 

 
     

DIARY 

 
REMINDER 
Please inform the school office directly if your child is ill, ideally by telephone or if not by email.   
Please do not use Dojo to inform teachers of absence.   
 
 
 
NEW WRITER OF THE WEEK AWARD 
Mrs Wells is very excited to announce a new award for the new year recognising an extra special piece 
of writing every week.  The ‘Star Writer award’ is sponsored by the Green Door Bakery (in Yoxall) and 
the author of the best writing each week will receive a voucher to exchange for a cookie at the           
bakery.   The class teachers are giving out stickers for great writing and will get together every week to 
select the very best piece, in order to give out this prestigious award.  
 
 

This week’s winners are - 
 

Noah Mottershead - Rangemore 
 

James Robertson -  Needwood 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

9.1.23 YOUNG VOICES 

17.1.23 CLASS 3 DEER PARK TREE PLANTING 

30&31 YEAR 5 BIKEABILITY 

31.1.23 YEAR 4 BIKEABILITY 

17.2.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 

  

9.1.23 YOUNG VOICES 

12.1.23 RECEPTION/YEAR 6 WEIGHT AND 
MEASURES 

16.1.23 YEAR 5 BIKEABILITY 

17.1.23 CLASS 2 DEER PARK TREE PLANTING 

18.1.23 YEAR 4 BIKEABILITY 

17.2.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 

      ALL SAINTS         NEEDWOOD 



 
 

 
     

ONLINE SAFETY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

   
 

 
The next Drop In Session is on the 23rd January 

 
  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY 


